

TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

JAI TEMPLETON DIVISION OF CONSUMER & INDUSTRY SERVICES FOOD SECTION

REGULAR MAIL

April 24, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands:

Please accept this correspondence in response to questions you submitted to the Department of Agriculture on March 8 and April 13, 2017. Regarding your questions, as of the date of this letter, the Department is not charged with enforcing any retail food store law or regulation that specifically addresses partons' choice of footwear in the establishment.

The Department thanks you for your interest in Tennessee agriculture and food safety laws.

Sincerely,

Shanna Lively, Food Administrator Tennessee Department of Agriculture Division of Consumer & Industry Services